Myron May 251 N. Roadrunner Pkwy., Apt. 1407 Las Cruces, NM 88011

Mr. Mark D'Antonio District Attorney Third Judicial District Attorney's Office 845 N. Motel Blvd., 2nd Floor, Ste. D Las Cruces, NM 88007

October 6, 2014

Re: Letter of Resignation - Myron May

Dear Mr. D'Antonio:

I am writing to inform you that I am resigning my position as Assistant Trial Attorney with the Third Judicial District Attorney's Office. Thank you very much for the opportunities that you have provided me during my time with the office as well as the professional guidance and support. I have greatly enjoyed my tenure here. I feel that I have learned a lot and grown professionally.

Thank you for understanding my decision to leave the office. I wish you and the Third Judicial District Attorney's Office continued success. If I can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know.

Sincerely

Myron May